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OHIO DEPARTMENT OF

TRANSPORTATION

State Route 15 westbound, Findlay, to close tonight for
emergency pavement repair; additional closure this
weekend

State Route 15 westbound, between U.S. 68 and Lima Avenue, Findlay, will close tonight
beginning at 9 p.m. until 6 a.m. Thursday, May 3 for emergency pavement repair.

e Traffic will be detoured to the U.S. 68 south (Kenton) exit, west on state Route
103 back to Interstate 75.

e Access at Western Avenue will be maintained.
e Eastbound state Route 15 will not be affected.

A second closure in the same area of state Route 15 westbound will occur this coming
weekend for a more extensive repair of the pavement.

e The closure will begin at 9 p.m. Friday, May 4 and could extend into late
evening on Saturday, May 5.

e Traffic will observe the same detour. Access at Western Avenue will be
maintained during this closure as well.

For more information contact: ODOT District 1's public information office
(419) 999-6803; DO1.PIO@dot.ohio.gov

Know Before You Go!
For more detailed traffic information, and to get personalized traffic

alerts for your commute, download the OHGO app or visit OHGO.com.

The environmental review, consultation and other actions required by applicable Federal
environmental laws for these projects are being, or have been, carried out by ODOT pursuant
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to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 11, 2015, and
executed by FHWA and ODOT.



